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Thank you for your input into the Communications, Marketing 
and Engagement change feedback 

The PSA would like to thank all members in Environment, Energy and Science who provided feedback 

on the Communications, Marketing and Engagement change. Your detailed input has helped the union 

to express your concerns and highlight problematic areas in the plan. 

To maintain communication throughout the process, the PSA will be hosting a video conference for 

those in EES affected by the changes. The details are as follows: 

Date: Tuesday, 27 October (Next Tuesday) 

Time: 12:30pm-1:00pm 

Join Microsoft Teams meeting HERE.  

This meeting will be open to members and non-members, so please encourage your colleagues to 

attend the meeting by sharing the link. 

 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns please email your Organiser Chris Bird at 

cbird@psa.asn.au. 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
https://teams.microsoft.com/dl/launcher/launcher.html?url=%2F_%23%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%3Ameeting_ZWU5NzIxMTMtOTFhOC00YWRkLThhYjYtZjZhMjRiODUzYmQ5%40thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%25222ad2a7b6-ade5-43d7-978a-954e31a8e084%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%25221f7996bd-ac17-4fcd-9f44-ee7b0606bf21%2522%257d%26anon%3Dtrue&type=meetup-join&deeplinkId=b9545533-9cd1-4984-b34a-2f3338c80e93&directDl=true&msLaunch=true&enableMobilePage=true#_blank&suppressPrompt=true
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